
Josephine Volunteer Fire Department
6824 County Road 95
Elberta, AL   36530

August 18, 2025

Mr. Peterson,

The Josephine VFD board of directors is requesting the Baldwin County Highway 
Department to pave the handicap parking space in the grass area near the handicap 
entrance, pave and stripe the parking lot at the Josephine VFD. We use these spaces 
during natural disasters for distribution of aid, weekly for training, and when the 
firehouse is used as a voting precinct. 

This letter is to formally agree that we will cover the actual cost of labor and provide all 
materials for the project. 

Thank you again for working with us on this much-needed project.

Sincerely,

Paul Mueller,
Chief JVFD


